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Dear Committee, 

Abortion, being the ending of life of the unborn human, has been normalised, accepted,
 forced in the name of choice, swept under the rug, and is therefore this generation's
 holocaust. Abortion is worse than the White Australia Policy as it murders children of
 every tribe, tongue and colour; and it is worse than slavery as it butchers innocent babies.
 Humanity, if we wish to be called humane, and civil government, if it wishes to be called
 civil- must end the practice of legalised pre-born murder, or "abortion". 

This petition is not enough but it is a start. I call for the leaders of this state and nation to
 muster integrity and strength, to stop shirking the responsibility and claiming
 ignorance, and to stand up for the our unborn neighbours, being led away to
 be slaughtered in abortion clinics under our noses. We need the total abolition of human
 abortion- not just the banning of human abortion after so many weeks. Life is life, and
 humans are uniquely DNA coded humans from the size of 1 cell. 

Given how far we have to go, men like Rob Pyne must be stopped from legalising the
 unrestrained murder of the littlest humans o earth, in the only place they can survive- their
 mothers womb. I support the "no" petition against Rob Pyne's Bill #2. 

Seeking to Abolition Human Abortion while submitting to the governing authorities, 

Thomas Foord. 
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